
Administration: 2 Curie Ave, opposite Corner Pine Avenue & Ewing Avenue, Little Bay
T: (02)9311 4886 - E: admin@coastcentre.org.au - Web: www.coastcentre.org.au

Hours: 9am - 4pm - Monday to Friday

October 2024

SENIORS INC
NEWS SHEET

Salamanca

SPANISH 
Classes

Spanish Next Step 
   10:30 - 12:00 (90 minutes)

Spanish Intermediate 
   12:30 - 2:00 (90 minutes)

Mariló Corral
Educator and Lesson Coordinator
$150 now for a book of vouchers 

at $150 
or 

$15 per class

Spanish Beginners 
   9:00 -10:30 (90 minutes)

(we will continue with the current students  
new students are welcome)

Start - Monday Oct 21 Finish - Monday Dec 16

Wednesday October 30
Details at Reception

Leave Little Bay - 8:30

A Special trip to Wilberforce
Special Conditions apply

$95

Friday-November1 - 10am

Fashion  Show
North Hall, 2 Curie Ave Little Bay

$15 for the Parade and Morning Tea

Our Special General Meeting on Monday 16 September voted 
to adopt one change to the Constitution.

This one change means now that all members of the Management Committee, Office Bearers and Ordinary Committee members  
can be renominated and accept nomination  every year if they chose to.

Annual General Meeting 2024
The AGM followed the Special General Meeting and received the audited annual financial report and elected a Committee for 

2024-2025. All nominations for the Management Committee who  nominated in 2024 were returned unopposed.  
All members of the 2023-2024 Committee renominated and are now the Management Committee for 2024-2025.

The Committee for the following 12 months is :-

PRESIDENT - Robina Beard OAM
VICE PRESIDENT - Leela Hanson

SECRETARY - Helen Fatouros
TREASURER - Peter Bailey

COMMITTEE MEMBERS
Mary Ugarte

Angela Langton
Robert Mann

Leela Hanson (absent from photo) 
Front - Linda Mearing-General Manager

Wednesday Chair Dancing Class
2024 Winners Harvey Exton Award



S E N I O R S  I n c

O c t o b e r  2 0 2 4

The  Market Day on Sunday September 22 
was terrific!

A very BIG Thank You to everyone who helped make the day a success 
and alot of fun for everyone.

The sun was shining and the Centre was humming. Thanks go to all the members who made cakes, 
grew plants, cooked and served on the BBQ, made the tea with slices and scones,  

donated wonderful books, displayed and sold their artwork and played music and danced.


